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22 September 1986

Father Francis J. Steffen
Paster

Dickeyville Grotto

P.O. Box 238

Dickeyville, Wisconsin 53808

Dear Father Steffen:

Thank you for your nice letter. We were happy to send
the article to you. It cccurs to me now that I should have asked
if the Dickeyville Grotto has any printed items about the Grotto for
sale. One of our responsibilities is to collect research, articles,
postcards, etc. about environments such as Dickeywville Grotto. We
have black & white photographs and some historical material in
our files. If you have a booklet, or postcards we would love to add
them to our Archive. Please let us know what the cost is. Thanks
again for all you do to keep the Dickeyville Grotto open to the
public.

Sincerely,

Seymour Rosen
Director



